
Date: March 10, 2020 
 
To Colorado Basketball Community 
 
The Show Basketball Allstar Game is in its 20th year. We bring together the States best 
basketball players for the final high school game of the year.  
 
We are happy to announce that this year the Colorado High School Activities Association 
(CHSAA) has sanctioned the event. There are specific NCAA rules around allstar games and 
Division 1 Men and Women coaches. What they can and cannot attend. However, as you can 
see below (an email from Division1 compliance officer) that criteria NCAA Rule 13.1.7.6.5 
applies because the high school governing body sanctioned our event. Thus allowing Division 1 
coaches to attend. As you can imagine, there are lots of rules and it may be hard for us in 
basketball community to know them all as well as exceptions.  
 

 
 
We have included the letter from CHSAA (below).  
 
It has come to our attention that some people who are trying to inform the basketball 
community are sending out incorrect information about The Show. I know they were trying to 
be informative and let you know about the rules which is good.  However in this case, they did 
not have all the facts and are misinforming the basketball community about our event.  We 
have asked them to retract and send out a correct information.  We would ask that if you hear 
incorrect information, to point them to this letter.  
 
The Show Basketball Allstar game is in its 20th year.  We are very thankful for keeping this great 
tradition alive and honoring the top players in Colorado the opportunity to play their last high 
school game of the season and for some their high school career.  
 
The games will be held March 27-29 at Metro State University, Denver.  
Please see our schedule: http://www.biokats.com/theshow/2020/colorado-the-show-2020/ 
  
We are inviting the basketball community to come out and watch the states best players.  
 
Sincerely 
Jerry Howard 
The Show Basketball Allstar Game 



Biokats Sports Network 

 
 
 


